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CSI Aviation Releases Names of Crew Members Lost on Aug. 5th 

  

(Albuquerque, NM)  CSI Aviation has released the names of the four crew members who 
were lost this week in an aviation accident near Chinle, AZ.  The company’s King Air was 
performing air ambulance services for patients in eastern Arizona on August 5th when the 
event occurred.  No patients or passengers were onboard at the time. 

  

The CSI Aviation crew included: 

 JeƯrey Tuning, Commercial Pilot 

Amanda Benson, Commercial Pilot 

Kameilia Chavez, Flight Nurse 

Nicholas Mancuso, Flight Paramedic 

 “Our main concern right now is with the families and loved ones of the friends we lost this 
week,” said CSI Aviation Chief Operating OƯicer, William Collins. “The collective heart of 
our company is broken.  With great sadness, we oƯer our sincerest condolences to all who 
are mourning JeƯ, Amanda, Kami, and Nick.  We are sharing your grief, praying for your 
peace and healing, and believing without a doubt that none of these exceptional human 
beings, will be forgotten.”   

 An investigation of the accident is underway in coordination with relevant authorities, 
including the National Transportation Safety Board, the Federal Aviation Administration, 
and local law enforcement. CSI Aviation is cooperating fully with the investigation. 

 CSI Aviation asks for patience and privacy for the families during this diƯicult time. All 
inquiries into this event should be sent to inquiries@csiaviation.com 

 


